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March 7, 2019 
 
City of La Crosse 
Attn: Lee Anderson 
400 La Crosse Street 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
 
RE: Change Order Request No. 2 (Well #25 & #26 Rehabilitation) 
 
Dear Lee, 
 
As we discussed last week, the fabricated head at Well No. 26 cannot be converted to 12-inch. The discharge 
flange actually had a 10” x 12” adaptor flange to increase the flange size for the main piping, but the hanger 
flange for the column pipe is not something that can be changed to 12-inch, and the throat of the head would still 
be 10-inch anyway. The head will need to be changed out to a new 12-inch ductile iron head. This will require a 
modified base plate, a new head shaft, and a flange spacer between the head and the main. The head shaft pricing 
is already accounted for in the unit pricing of the original bid. 
 
The head at Well No. 25 is already a Layne 12-inch head, but the hanger flange was 10-inch, not a 12-inch flange 
with a bushing. The hanger flange will need to be replaced with a 12-inch flange. These are relatively readily 
available. 
 
We are also requesting a time extension for the project. Based on our conversations, as long as Well No. 26 can 
be put on line by the first week of June, you would be fine for flushing. Therefore, we are requesting a time 
extension to complete the project by May 31, 2019. It is our intention to complete Well No. 26 first, with Well 
No. 25 after that, so No. 26 should be on line by roughly the middle of May. 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Change Order Request No. 2 
 

1. Provide new Goulds 12-inch ductile iron pump head w/ 1-11/16-inch stuffing box for Well No. 26 with 
base plate and flange spacer to accommodate the new dimensions:……..Additional to Contract: $ 7,350 
 

2. Provide new 12-inch hanger flange for Layne 12-inch head:……….……Additional to Contract: $ 1,620 
 

3. Project time of completion extension to May 31, 2019:…………………………………………….: N/C 
 

Change Order No. 2 Additions to Contract: $ 8,970 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
We trust you will find this correspondence to your understanding. Should you have any questions or concerns 
regarding this proposal, or if there is any other way we can be of assistance to your community, please contact our 
offices at your earliest convenience. We appreciate this opportunity to provide you with this proposal, and look 
forward to the opportunity to provide the City of La Crosse expert service on this project.   
 
Sincerely, 
MUNICIPAL WELL & PUMP 
 
 
 
Marty Van Ells 
Project Manager 
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